
 
DISTRICT WIDE SAFETY COMMITTEE 

3/3/22 MINUTES 
3:30 p.m. Virtual – Google Meet 

________________________________________________________________ 

 

• The District Wide Safety Committee (DWSC) began with a quick overview of the 

Draft 2022-23 DW Safety Plan review / approval process.  As there were no 

recommended changes from the 2021-22 plan Mr. Lolkema asked for any input 

from the DWSC and or for questions / comments. None were shared or 

expressed. 

 

• Mr. Lolkema spoke briefly of the now available wifi calling in schools where cell 

service is unavailable. 

 

 

• Brian Shanahan from the Altaris Consulting Group spoke briefly about the Oxford 

HS shooting incident, and his work with individual schools, conducting tabletop 

exercises and emergency preparedness. 

 

• Mr. Lolkema spoke about the perceived increase in threats in our school 

communities, and the Districts ability to provide timely communications.  He also 

asked for feedback on this, but none was provided. 


